
 
 
 

  

  

  

    

Hydro Resources, Inc. Request for permitting for Underground Injection Control 

Mr. Albright, 

Regarding any serious issues of in-situ leach mining especially for uranium, there should 
definitely be an allowance for a public hearing.  Furthermore, personally I am against any/all 
permitting for uranium in-situ leach mining.  This appears to be an Environmental Justice Issue!  
The Federal Trust Responsibility of the USEPA should supersede any application to destroy the 
health/environment of indigenous people residing within Federal Trust Land.  Thank you. 

Wilfred J. Nabahe 

841 Zucco Road 
Lone Pine, CA 93545 
760-876-4690 


